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Advising an Absence 

Please ensure the office is informed of your child’s absence before 9.00am either by leaving a voice message on                   

the phone or by emailing ​absences@ngaio.school.nz 

Name, room number and reason for absence is required please. 

 
KEY DATES      
 

Friday 9th August, 2:00pm Amanda’s Poroporoaki - farewell.  Tui Block 

Friday 16th August, 8:00am New Parents Breakfast  

Monday - Friday, 19th - 23rd August Book Week 

Sunday 25th August, 11:00am - 4:00pm Scholastic Community Book Fair Day 

Thursday 29th August, 7:00pm Board of Trustees Meeting, Staffroom 

Friday 30th August Mid Term Holiday (Teacher Only Day) 

Saturday 21st September St Brigid’s Kapa Haka Festival 

Monday - Friday 23-27 September School Photos 

  
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
We will formally farewell Amanda next Friday 9th August. The poroporoaki for Amanda, followed by               
afternoon tea, will be held in Tui at 2:00pm. You are warmly invited to              
attend. 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Whakarite Whakairo to welcome           
our new carving this morning. We appreciated having you at this special            
ceremony to acknowledge Chris Henry and his act of generosity, and to            
welcome the carving he created for Ngaio School. I’ve recently read           
Pohutukawa syndicate’s reports and the teachers talked about their term          
two unit learning about taonga. We have been gifted this taonga – our             
taonga. It will be treasured. 

I also acknowledge and thank Peter Tana, our caretaker who landscaped           
the bank area and made the connection to Chris. Peter first talked to me              
about the bank area because mud was flowing down over the path every             
time it rained. He told me about his plan to add a drainage edge and the                
project grew and grew into a beautifully landscaped bank. I also           
acknowledge Mitre 10 Crofton Downs for their generous discount on plants           
purchased for the bank. 
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